
From the Chief ExecuƟve Officer, Bob Lieberman 

February 2013 

The February newsleƩer is a Ɵme each year when we pause to thank all of those who have supported us over 
the past year. I’m sure you agree that the list inside is impressive indeed.  
 
The recent events at Newtown and Clackamas Town Center (along with others) represent a trend that seems 
to be growing in our naƟon. They demonstrate powerfully how high the stakes are in promoƟng mental  
wellness for our young people. In many ways the prospect is daunƟng but on the other hand our increasing 
knowledge of how our brains work and what we can do to help young people is hopeful. What seems to me 
to be most criƟcal is that we as a society see this latest tragic loss of innocence as a true wakeup call and 
make the investments in supporƟng our families and children that will change the equaƟon and move the 
dial in the right direcƟon. You all, the individuals, businesses, and foundaƟons that support our efforts,  
recognize the urgency. You show it through your contribuƟons, your words of encouragement, and your  
simple connectedness with us. We greatly value this support. We don’t take it for granted and we work hard 
to earn it and sustain it.  
 
The difference you help us make is significant, one young person and family at a Ɵme.  But as is clear, the 
need is growing in our local communiƟes and across the country. Our Board has decided to respond to what 
can now be seen as an emergent public health crisis, by working in partnership with government, business, 
other non‐profits, prior paƟents, and private individuals to respond to the increasing need and develop more 
arenas of access for young people and their families.  
 
We are opening a new ResidenƟal Treatment Home for young adults in transiƟon in Eugene this Spring and 
we will be acƟvely disseminaƟng the Kairos School Community Team model, which for 8 years has promoted 
healthy school climates and cultures in a number of schools in Three Rivers, Rogue River, and North Bend 
School Districts. Closer to home, we are developing a Children’s Mental Health Campus around the corner 
from our offices on Ramsey Avenue in Grants Pass. This significant undertaking will include building a new 
Community Services Building as well as a new building to house New Beginnings, our psychiatric residenƟal 
program, that building will also contain an urgent care unit for youth in psychiatric and behavioral crisis. We 
hope and plan to use the exisƟng residenƟal facility in Merlin to provide other needed services, once the 
New Beginnings Program relocates.  
 
We will keep you informed of our progress in subsequent newsleƩers but also feel free to give us a call or 
visit our website (www.kairosnw.org) if you have any quesƟons. Thank you so very much, once again, for 
helping to create so many moments when change is possible.  



Thank you for helping us meet our goals in striving to enhance 
the lives of those we serve. 

2012 Grant Awards 

Capacity Development Project   

Carpenter FoundaƟon $5,000  

  

School Community Team (SCT)   

Mid Rogue FoundaƟon $15,000  

The Collins FoundaƟon $18,000  

OCF Reed & Carolee Walker Fund $40,000  

  

SCT Mentoring Project   

OCF Regional AcƟon IniƟaƟve $42,000  

Josephine Count Local Alcohol & Drug PrevenƟon Council $2,500  

  

Sensory IntegraƟon Project   

Bay Area Hospital $5,000  

The below is a note wriƩen by a client that they requested be sent to all of the agency staff.    
We thought we would share this with you. 

Dear Kairos Agency, 
 
Thank you so much for helping me and the many other children and young adults you have 
been and will be helping.  
 
You all are amazing and kind for being there with us, helping us grow and growing with us.  
 
You have been an inspiraƟon to me and I’m very thankful for all that you have done for me, 
I will always remember all of you and I wish you a wonderful life filled with happiness, love, 
and fun. 
 
Yours truly, 
Panda Girl 



Even in tough financial Ɵmes, Kairos received incredible financial support.   
Thanks so much to all of our donors and supporters! 

The moment when change is possible 

Aaron & Kelsy Ausland Doctors of the Oregon Coast South Laurel Samson Rogue Winterfest 

Abbie Anderson Donna Briggs Lawrence Miller Rory Finney Photography 

Alan Burjoski  Don's Bike Shop Levine Family Trust Russ OƩe 

Allan & Lorraine Schoenfeld Dutch Bros Lil' Pantry LLC S.J. SƟnebaugh 

Ambiance Hair & Nail Studio Dutcher Creek Golf Course Lois Gates ScoƩ Swindells 

American Sewing Guild Earl & Denise Kellenbeck Lyle & Mary Jackson Shirley Langston 

Andy & Kathleen Luther Edward Jones Lynn Myrick South Valley Bank & Trust 

Ann Bauer Ellen Johnson Malibu Raceway Southern Oregon Subway 

AnneƩe Parsons Enchanted Forest Mara Johnson Speedy Pack & Ship 

ArƟsts Repertory Theatre Erinn Fralich Margaret Bradford Sterling Savings Bank 

Avista Corp. Evergreen Federal Bank Margaret Slagle Steve Mumper 

Barbara Hochberg Fairytale Town Marine Discovery Tours Stuart & ChrisƟna Ablon 

Bea Ryan Fire Mountain Gems Mark Minnis Sue Ann Lepage 

Bella Bleu Fred Meyer Mary Lynne DeRocher Susana Briseno 

BJ Hollensteiner Gail Gasso Mary Moulton Sylvia Chatroux 

Bob & Debbie Brownell GeorgeƩe Brown Michael & Catherine Wood Taprock Event Center 

Bob and Alison Sitov Giff & Chris Gates Monique Guldbeck The Human Bean 

Brent Eichman Grace Tamashiro Monte & Sue Mendenhall The Orchid Grill 

BriƩany Reyes‐Clough Grants Pass Golf Club Motel del Rogue The Vine 

Bruce Lewsadder Gregory & Mylene Walden Moxie Salon Theresa Cain 

CareOregon Happy Hollow Park and Zoo Nancylee Stewart Three Rivers School District 

Casa Amiga Harriet Saturen Nelson & Elizabeth Maler Tim & Jennifer Roberts 

Casablanca Coffee Hart Insurance North Bend School District Tim Dwyer 

Cascade Management Harvey BenneƩ NSDAR Applegate Trail Chapter Umpqua Bank 

Casey Project Hellgate Jetboat FoundaƟon OurFosterKids United Way of Jackson County 

Caveman HeaƟng & A/C, Inc. Iguana Comics Out 'N' About Treehouse Ziplines US Bank 

Chad Brown James Colver Pacific Power Vickie Russell 

Charles & Donna Sampson Janet PaƩerson Pacific Source Health Plans Vogue Cleaners 

Charles & Linda Butler Jenn Perazzo Papa John's Pizza Walter & Conny Lindley 

Cherryl Walker Jessica Morton Pat Johnson Wellness Ware 

Chris & Shelley LaDue Jill Gleysteen Paƫ Kramer Wild River Brewing & Pizza Co 

Chuck PoƩer Jim & Pamela Boston Paƫ Toronto Wilderville United Methodist Women 

Ciccarelli's Jim Clark's Consignment Country Pita Pit Wildlife Safari 

Country House Inns Jim Hosford Pizza Hut Wooldridge Creek Winery 

Dale & PaƩy Short Jim Narmore Project Linus  

Darren & Heidi Huddleston John & Karla McCafferty Quill CorporaƟon  

Dave & Elaine Trump John & Linda Anderton Redwood Glass  

Dave & Kelly Moodie John Dies Richard & Susan Cohen  

David & Jennifer Lorenzen Judith Drais Richard & Virginia Andrade  

David & Sabra Hoffman Juniper Golf Course Richard Ward & Associates  

David Oehling Karen Porter Rick & Denise Wickersham  

Davis & Shirley Stanger Karon Travelstead Rick Ferris  

Davis, Adams, Freudenberg, Day & Galli Kathy Krauss Robert Frantz  

Debbie Ayoli Kathy Wixon Robert Lieberman  

Dennis & Colleen Kirkland Kelly's AutomoƟve Rogue Coffee Roasters  

Diamond Home Improvement Kirby & Janine Nave Rogue River School District  

Diane Souza Kiwanis of Grants Pass Rogue Valley Family Fun Center  
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RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

www.kairosnw.org 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank our Board of Directors  
for their Ɵme, service, and commitment to our agency. 

 Monique Guldbeck, President 
 David Lorenzen, Vice President 
 Heidi Huddleston, Secretary/Treasurer 
 Kelsy Ausland, Immediate Past President 
 Paisley Breece, Family RepresentaƟve 
 

 Mark Minnis 
 James Moore 
 Jim Narmore 
 Bob Sitov 
 Jill Smith 
 Nancylee Stewart 
 Dennis Webber 
 DonnaJean Wendle 
 


